SALISBURY TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT



Harry S Truman Elementary School 1400 Gaskill Avenue Allentown, PA 18103

Salisbury...Inspire, Think, Learn, Grow...Together!

<u>Principal</u> Zachary P. Brem zbrem@salisburysd.org

610-791-2800 FAX 610-797-9640

August 27, 2018

Dear HST Kindergarten & 1st grade families,

As we approach the start of the 2018-2019 school year I wanted to inform you about and additional dismissal safeguard for students specifically in Kindergarten and First Grade. On the first day of school, *Kindergarten and 1st grade students will be provided a color coded dismissal tag which indicates his/her specific method of transportation at dismissal*.

Students in Kindergarten and First Grade will be required to display their color-coded dismissal tag(s) on their book bag.

To assist us in the implementation of this process we ask that you:

- Ensure your child's dismissal tag is attached to his/her bag on a daily basis.
- Notify the school in the event that your child's dismissal tag is lost or damaged.
- Keep the school office informed (in writing or email) about changes regarding your child's dismissal routines in a timely manner.
- Update the school office (in writing or email) regarding additional contacts that may be allowed to pick up your child.

We appreciate your support and cooperation as we begin the new school year.

Sincerely,

Zachary P. Brem, Principal